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Batir le Nunmvuf ensemble

Nunavut

Public Service Announcement

Use caution when heading to Sylvia Grinnell River

Start Date: December 3, 2021
End Date: December 31, 2021
Igaluit, Nunavut 60 sec

Igaluit drivers and pedestrians are urged to use caution when approaching the Sylvia
Grinnell River near the end of the Igaluit Airport runway.

Natural ground water seepage is occurring and flowing onto the road and parking lot 7,
causing slippery and rough road conditions in this portion of Sylvia Grinnell Park.

Territorial Parks staff are applying gravel to make the road less slippery, however
conditions are not expected to improve until temperatures drop further.
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News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnagtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.
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Les communigués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnagtun et en frangais au www.gov.nu.ca.
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